Vacant Board Position

May 20, 2020

Participants: Chad Poirier, Doug Blangsted, John Ball, Daniel White, Krissy Ramirez

The Board unanimously voted in Nicholas McDonald to fill the vacancy created by Jesse Jeffries.  This will be effective immediately.  The next board meeting has been postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  It was originally scheduled for June 7 at 5pm.  It has been rescheduled (tentatively) for June 28, 2020 at 5pm.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
Krissy Ramirez
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